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STANDING NOTICE TO MARINERS No 21 

 
NAABSA BERTHS 

 
 

Safe operation of berths declared as NAABSA (Not Always Afloat But Safely Aground) is the berth 
operator’s responsibility.  The responsibility shall encompass that the vessel and the ground alongside the 
berth is safe and fit for purpose, with the guarantee that this bed is safe and does not cause damage to 
the hull. 

 
 
Clydeport are not aware of any berths declared as NAABSA within its jurisdiction.  Should a berth operator 
intend to declare a berth as NAABSA they are advised to contact clydemarinemanagers@peelports.com 
with full details.  Reference should be made to SSP020 NAABSA Berth Procedures published at 
https://www.peelports.com/media/uxhbcbu1/ssp-020-naabsa-berth-procedures.pdf 
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